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OIG SUBMITS REPORT REVIEWING LAPD  
DATA-DRIVEN POLICING STRATEGIES;  
OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
Los Angeles – The Office of the Inspector General (OIG) issued a report at the 
request of the Los Angeles Board of Police Commissioners titled, “Review of 
Selected Los Angeles Police Department Data-Driven Policing Strategies.” 
 
The public may submit questions or comments about the report for a two-week 
period, through March 26, 2019. Public comment may be sent via electronic mail to 
datadrivenpolicing@lapd.online, or via regular mail sent to the attention of the 
Office of the Inspector General, 350 S. Figueroa Street, Suite 1002, Los Angeles, 
CA 90071.    
 
On April 9, 2019, a summary of the public input will be provided to the Board for 
discussion and consideration of any further action.  

 
For additional information, please contact the Police Commission at (213) 236-1400.   
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